
Dear sir/madam. I strongly object to the Veolia Waste to energy proposal . The winds in Eastern 

Australia are predominantly westerlies and especially south westerlies for at least 80% of the year - 

directly from the site onto Tarago. Veolia may be able to reduce particulate matter by no company 

in the world has ever reduced the stink. Reports are legion to this effect. Serious health concerns 

demand the precautionary principle, as touted by the WHO, must be paramount. This dangerous 

and truely stupid proposal must be rejected outright. I have tried to lodge this objection many times 

on your planning site but cannot get past the declaration to submit. This is unacceptable. I have 

never made a donation to any political party. I have read the Departments disclaimer and 

declaration. Thank you. William Hoorweg 119 Taylors Creek Road Tarago,NSW 2580. 0457193366 

 


